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Research Analysis 

 

HB3150, as introduced, requires regulated utility entities, subject to the February 2021 Regulated 

Utility Consumer Protection Act, to disclose any extreme purchase costs incurred during 

February 7, 2021 through February 21, 2021. The measure also requires these utilities to include 

a statement on customers' bills detailing the dollar amount the customer would have been 

required to pay had the February 2021 Regulated Utility Consumer Protection Act not been put 

in place. Further, customers' bills are required to include a statement showing any charges 

associated with the extreme weather event, and the date when those charges will be paid in full.  

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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